
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Next WATeR Hike of the East Lakeshore Trail  
Davis Ferry Branch Trail   
June 18th  –  9 to 11:30 am 
 
Please come join us on our monthly hike with WATeR (Watershed Association of the 
Tellico Reservoir) on Tuesday, June 18th.  This month we will be hiking a portion of the 
Davis Ferry Branch of the East Lakeshore Trail system (ELT) for a total of 3 miles round 
trip.  Part of our hike will have some moderately strenuous uphill and downhill sections.   

The WATeR Hiking Group will be meeting at the Poplar Springs Boat Ramp parking lot 
in Tellico Village at 9:00 am. We will then carpool to the trailhead from there.  All other 
hikers from the surrounding areas can meet us at the Trailhead at the end of Glendale 
Community Rd at 9:15 am.  See maps below.  

The East Lakeshore Trail is one of the most beautiful and accessible hiking trails in East 
Tennessee, and has been designated as a National Recreation Trail by the Department 
of the Interior.   

If you would like to experience our East Lakeshore Trails, then please come join us for a 
short 2-3 mile hike every 3rd Tuesday of the month.  We are usually finished by 11:30 
am.  For additional information, feel free to contact Mollie May: moljomay@gmail.com or 
(865) 924-9972, or you can visit our website at https://www.tellicowater.org/east-
lakeshore-tr 
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